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SUBMISSION OF DATA ON FY 2023 CONDUCTED PROGRAMS, PROJECTS
AND ACTIVITIES (PPAs)

To:  All Schools Division Superintendents
All Other Concerned
All Divisions

1. Pursuant to DM-OUHROD-2023-0903 titled “Request for Updating of Data on
FY 2023 Conducted PAPs”, this Office requests the completion of the online sheet
before September 19, 2023 via bit.ly/ PIR_CAR

2. This endeavor aims to provide concrete data in the upcoming FY 2023 3rd
quarter Program Implementation Review (PIR).

3. Data covered includes PAPs for professional development including the
aumber of schools conducting Learning Action Cell (LAC).

4. Schools Division Office-Human Resource Division SEPS shall facilitate the
submission of the said data through the aforementioned link.

S. Should there be queries and/or clarifications, please contact Rosita Agnasi,

OIC-HRDD or Laureen Likigan, SEPS-HRDD through email address at
car.hrdd@deped.gov.ph.

6. Immediate dissemination of and strict compliance with this Memorandum is
desired.

ESTELA P. LEON-CARINO EdD, CESO III
Director IV/ Regional Director

For the Regional Director:

T

RONA,IZ . CASTILLO CESO V
Assistant Regional Director/%—
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September 14, 2023
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MEMORANDUM
OM-OUHROD-NEAP-2023-0903

To : HRDD Chiefs
NEAP-Regional Focal Persons
All Others Concerned
Thru : Regional Directors
From
Officer-in-Charge, Office of the Director IV
Subject : REQUEST FOR UPDATING OF DATA ON FY 2023 CONDUCTED
PAPs
Date : September 13, 2023

In preparation for the upcoming FY 2023 3rd quarter Program Implementation Review
(PIR), the National Educators Academy of the Philippines (NEAP) is requesting all NEAP
in the Regions through the designated focal persons to provide inputs in their FY 2023
conducted Programs, Activities, and Projects (PAPs), as well as the number of schools
conducting Learning Action Cell (LAC) through the provided Google sheet per Region
and SDO on or before September 19, 2023, viz:

Region Link

1 bit.ly/PIR_Regionl

11 bit.ly/PIR_Region?2

III bit.ly/PIR_Region3
CALABARZON bit.ly/PIR_Region4A
MIMAROPA bit.ly/PIR_MIMAROPA

\Y bit.ly/PIR_Region5

V1 bit.ly/PIR_Region6

VI bit.ly/PIR_Region7

VIII bit.ly/PIR_Region8

IX bit.ly/PIR_Region9

X bit.ly/PIR_Region10

X1 bit.ly/PIR_Regionl11

X1 bit.ly/PIR_Region12
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CARAGA bit.ly/PIR_CARAGA
CAR bit.ly/PIR_CAR
NCR bit.ly/PIR_NCR

For concerns and queries, kindly coordinate with Mr. Eric T. Sarmiento, Administrative
Officer V of NEAP through email at eric.sarmiento003@deped.gov.ph cc:
caroline.miranda@deped.gov.ph and telefax number {02)8638-8638.

For your immediate compliance.

CBolos/NEAP-OD

2/F Mabini Building, DepEd Complex, Meralco Avenue, Pasig City 1600 [ Telefax No. 638-8638 [ email add: neapdo.depedco@gmail.com

Grow. Empower. Transform.




